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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I strenuously oppose the NSW Parliament amending the definition of marriage to include same sex 
couples. 
 
Marriage is already defined by nature as being between a man and a woman. The parliament does 
not have the right to amend what nature has already determined from the beginning of the world. 
 
You would cause great pain and hardship for many children if marriage between same sex couples 
was allowed by law. You only have to look at children who are adopted. Every single one (even those 
that are adopted by loving and caring people) have an inbuilt, overwhelming need to know and 
connect with their biological parents. 
 
It is a fact that same sex couples change partners more frequently than heterosexual couples, thus 
imposing more pain and instability on innocent children. 
 
Allowing same sex  marriage would not be an advancement for society. It would be a sad step 
backwards to the days when children had no rights to their basic freedom and needs being met (think 
the stolen generation) 
 
I would most certainly never vote for any politician that supported an amendment to the definition of 
marriage. 
 
 


